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May 15,2019

Michael Preziosi, P.E.

Director — Dept. of Technical Services
Town of Cortlandt

1 Heady Street

Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567

Dear Michael,
Thank you for taking the time to discuss the monitoring plan at Hollow Brook last week.

The purpose of this letter is to request permission to update the Monitoring Plan at Hollow Brook
Golf Club. At your recommendation we hired Marty Petrovic and are currently working on a
submission for the planning board to review.

Thank you,
N

Eugene Peterson
General Manager
Hollow Brook Golf Club
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May 15, 2019

Michael Preziosi, P.E.

Director — Dept. of Technical Services
Town of Cortlandt

1 Heady Street -

Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567

Dear Michael,

In response to the detection of the compound Tebuconazole it was used in error. At the
recommendation of John Benvegna and Marty Petrovic we are currently performing a risk
assessment for the planning board to review. It has not, and will not be used again unless it is
approved and added to the management plan.

In response to the use of Chlorantraniliprole, it is currently approved as a last resort use. We
have only used it as a last resort, we are not aware of any current viable options. This will be
incorporated in the proposed modifications being prepared by Marty Petrovic.

Thank you,

Eugene Peterson
General Manager
Hollow Brook Golf Club
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